
On December 1st, 2022, a career guidance session was held for 6th-semester BSc 

Chemistry students, with a focus on the central university entrance examinations. The 

session was conducted by ALCHEMY institute for science, Calicut. It was aimed to provide 

students with information about the various entrance exams conducted by central 

universities for admission into postgraduate programs. The faculty members provided 

information about the exam pattern, syllabus, and eligibility criteria, as well as tips and 

strategies to prepare for the exams effectively. The session was helpful for the students, as 

it provided them with valuable insights into the postgraduate admission process and 

helped them to plan their career paths effectively. 

 

 


